
 

 

 
 
 

  8th December 2017 
 
 

Key Stage Two Christmas Party 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Key Stage Two’s Christmas party will take place during the afternoon of 
Tuesday 19th December. 
  
The party will have a Roman theme. Party activities will include Roman 
statues, dancing, singing, dice games, laurel wreath making...  
 
We think it would add to the fun and celebration if we dressed up for the 
afternoon. We would like the outfits to be themed and include anything 
inspired by our topic. As always costumes can be as simple or complicated as 
you like… they can bring a sheet to wear as a toga or create an elaborate 
Roman god costume. They could be a slave, gladiator or even Julius Caesar. 
Please can children come to school in their normal clothes and we will get 
changed after lunch into the costumes. 
 
We would really appreciate some donations of party food to eat during the 
afternoon. Please send your child with a small amount of food that they can 
share with some friends. As we have some children with allergies, it is policy 
that the food does not contain nuts. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Key Stage Two Team 
 
 
 


